
LONG BEA 

June 12, 2018 

Mayor Robert Garcia 
Members of the City Council 
333 W. Ocean Blvd., 14th Floor 
Long Beach, CA 90802 

Dear Mayor Garcia and Councilmembers: 

On behalf of the men and women of Long Beach Firefighters, Local 372, I am pleased to offer 
our support for the five ballot measures being considered today for the November 2018 Ballot. 

Our members believe that creating a redistricting commission, adding an ethics commission, 
strengthening our term limit laws, enhancing the authority of the City Auditor, and consolidating 
our utility departments make sense and will help our City function more effectively moving 
ahead. 

We are proud to support these good government measures and look forward to working with the 
City Council to put these measures before the voters of Long Beach to consider. 
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Rex Pritchard, President 
Long Beach Firefighters, Local 3 72 
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